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Sir Hugh Kawharu Foundation PGDipBus Māori
Development Award

Description

The Award was established in 2019 and is funded by the Sir Hugh Kawharu Foundation.
 
The intention of the Award is to encourage and support a Māori student to undertake a Postgraduate Diploma in
Business in Māori Development at the University of Auckland.

Selection process

Nomination is made to the Scholarships Office
The Award is made by the University of Auckland Council on the recommendation of the Selection Committee

Regulations

The Award will be known as the Sir Hugh Kawharu Foundation PGDipBus Māori Development Award.
One Award will be made annually, for a period of up to two years and will be of the value of $2,500 per annum.
The Award may be made to students who meet all the requirements of these regulations and enrol in a Postgraduate
Diploma in Business (PGDipBus) in Māori Development at the University of Auckland.
The Award is tenable by Māori students who are citizens or permanent residents of New Zealand.
The basis of selection will be academic ability and the candidate’s leadership potential and suitability for the
programme (see Note I).
The Award will be made by the University of Auckland Council on the recommendation of a Selection Committee
comprising the Academic Director of the PGDipBus in Māori Development programme (or nominee) and two
representatives of the Sir Hugh Kawharu Foundation.
The University of Auckland Council is not obliged to make an award in any year if there is no candidate of sufficient
merit.
Payment will be made in a lump sum in each year of the programme. The second instalment is subject to successful
completion of all of the Year One courses and the recommendation of the Academic Director.

Code: 1024
Faculty: Business School
Applicable study: PGDipBus in Māori Development
Closing date: By nomination
Tenure: Up to two years
For: Assistance with study
Number on offer: One
Offer rate: Annually
Value: $2,500 pa
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The Sir Hugh Kawharu Foundation PGDipBus Māori Development Award may be held with any other scholarship,
award or grant where the Regulations for that scholarship, award or grant permit and where the University of
Auckland Council so approves.
The University of Auckland Council, in consultation with the donor, has the power to terminate or suspend an Award
if it receives a report of unsatisfactory progress of a Scholar from the Associate Dean (Postgraduate) of the Faculty of
Business and Economics
The University of Auckland Council has the power to amend or vary these Regulations, in consultation with the
donor, provided that there is no departure from the main purpose of the Award.
Notes [I] – [II] below are deemed to be Regulations.

Notes

Candidate suitability and leadership potential will be assessed on statements and references supplied in the
Application for Admission to the PGDipBus programme.
Recipients of a Sir Hugh Kawharu Foundation PGDipBus Māori Development Award will be required to give
undertakings that they will comply with the regulations for the Award and will notify the Scholarships Office of any
change in their enrolment, employment or funding status.
These regulations are subject to Senate and Council approval.
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